
 

 

 
 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH 
                                 SUPPORTING COMMUNITIES  

 

To: David Fowler, Planning Officer, Development Management, 5 
Pancras Square 

From: Edward Davis (Pollution Planning Officer) 

Date: 04 January 2021 

Re: Camden (Buck Street) Market 192 - 198 Camden High Street 
London NW1 8QP 

Proposal: Erection of Stretch Tent across part of the upper floor level of the 
existing market, for a temporary period of 5 months. 

Reference: Planning application ref. 2020/5239/P 

Key Points: The proposals are acceptable in environmental health terms 

 

 
ENVIRONEMTAL HEALTH OBERVATIONS 

 
Buck Street Market is located on Camden High Street a short walk from Camden 
Town Underground station and opposite London Underground Ltd’s proposed 
location of a new entrance and exit to the station on the site of the former Hawley 
Primary School, in Buck Street. 
 
The tent would be erected for the winter period from December 2020 and 
removed in late March or early April 2021. 
 
The installation of this stretched tent has minimal environmental impact, thefore 
we have no objections to its installation. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards  
 
Edward Davis  
Pollution Planning Officer 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
Telephone:   02079745550/ Mobile: 07967 652382 
 

 


